
                                                                        
17th July 2023 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
Advance Notification of Works 

N4 Longford Bypass Pavement Resurfacing Scheme Phase 2 

Roadstone Ltd have been appointed on behalf of Longford County Council as the main contractor for the N4 Longford 
Bypass Pavement Resurfacing Scheme Phase 2 and wish to provide advance notice of significant roadworks on the N4 
from the Leo Casey (Ballinalee Road) Roundabout to the Padraic Colum Roundabout  
 
The scheme will generally involve the following works:  

1. Road reconstruction/resurfacing. 
2. Road Markings and Studs installation. 
3. Ancillary Accommodation Works. 
 

The works will be carried out under a stop/go traffic management system with a Roadworks Special Speed Limit of 
60kmh in place for the duration of the works.  The main resurfacing works will be carried out from 24-07-2023 to 29-
09-2023. These works shall be carried out at night-time (7pm to 4am) to minimise traffic disruption. 

 
 
The final 2 weeks of works will be carried out during daytime working hours 8am to 6pm (roadworks to finish at 1pm 
on Friday’s) under a stop/go operation. 
 
The nature of these works often means some disturbance is unavoidable, but please be assured that every effort will 
be made to minimise any unnecessary disruption during these works. If you have any additional queries regarding the 
works in your area during this period, Longford County Council Roads section may be contacted at 043 334 3341.  


